MARCH 2023

Children's House: Pre-K and
Kindergarten students using shapes to
create images. We are reading "Color
Z.00" by Lois Elhert and "Tangled" by
Anne Miranda. These books inspire us
to find shapes in everyday objects and
to recognize and honor what is unique
about each and every one of us.

El: This rotation students are reading
the book "Maybe Something Beautiful,”
a true story of people coming together
to beautify their community by
Theresa Howell, Isabel Campoy. We
then brainstormed places within our
own community and built paper
replicas. Students put them together to
make their community and went on a
gallery walk of other classrooms'
constructions

E2: Students created a monochrome
self portrait using photography and
micrography transfers. We started by
exploring aspects of our identity and
affirmations, which students then
incorporated into their artwork.
Backgrounds were made from chalk
pastel color mixing and transfers were
made with transparency sheets and dry
erasers.

ART NEWS

I'm always happy to connect about student learning in Art - elizabeth.dawley@spps.org


https://www.google.com/search?safe=active&rlz=1C5GCEM_enUS1027US1033&q=Theresa+Howell&si=AMnBZoG3cRyxvViEiVWeqgrn-CuWcnxp6_6_G7EH225wAKYHQrBygfsPDhbIZcktWa-hirGe7GYot1jydDUdvpdjcMS1YYj-aM67hjD2J6RFKzkn3XdfgWJGGaLsf6o8IcMalev1bVIqiQwOU1mAWKm9I_mCAQIyBZggBkl2lb21QsixgS7LJwYoduZrOzLX9lCzYKJr_BoLqDQHvARh3BGO4SieuKkxeU6CrWKt0MMRcq7i0JCLk9IiPRSz31PD9xxSDMSbxBpK&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiu_d__w4b-AhXGlYkEHY8iDO4QmxMoAHoECEoQAg
https://www.google.com/search?safe=active&rlz=1C5GCEM_enUS1027US1033&q=Isabel+Campoy&si=AMnBZoEZ8aFftZu792frFYrnK9KQYGXRL3UTeDeHB9-uc0sfFY6A76Mj16jsxlTUuKOaC7F9AqNF8TwMmm8-9fY-KYfPfHl-HjklyxwIup164GuQggtF0wWb4e-b73BsUxrGJNSxsqqpsCoMSxTrw9cxe5ECERT8tbGc3ekteYnKt_37060YVe02S3QJkYxAizJNhUfeujsDSkhpGJhwVwPSUVwgehEe3qhSliuqokSCKo-eEgdXb2XmsKS-xTMU18Iud8KUbMjiOdPrq_Xs6aQKIXHqSZjIDw%3D%3D&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiu_d__w4b-AhXGlYkEHY8iDO4QmxMoAXoECEoQAw

